SUSTAINABILITY SUBCOMMITTEE

Notice of Cancellation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Meeting of the Sustainability Subcommittee of the
City Council scheduled for Thursday, July 13, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Dan Patacchia
Meeting Room at City Hall has been cancelled.

The next meeting of the Sustainability Subcommittee is scheduled for Thursday,
September 14, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Dan Patacchia Meeting Room at City Hall, 9770
Culver Blvd, Culver City, CA 90232.
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